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I have the honour to transmit herewith a leiter dsted 2 Octobir 1992 from
Mr. Hicolas Tau, Minister for PForeign Affairs of the Republic of Moldova, on
the negotiations between Moldova and the Russian Paderativs <o the withdrawal
of military forces from the territory of Moldova and the wespsct for human
rights in the eastern districts of the Republic of Moldova {sga annex).

I should be grateful if you would have the text of the present letter and
its annex circulated as an official document of the General Assembly, under
agenda item 69, and of the Security Council.

(Signed) Tudor FANTIRY
Ambassador
Parmanent Raprasautative of
the Republic ¢ Meldova
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I have the homour to refer to our mestiag on 1 October 1992 and Zo my
zddress before the Gsueral Asgembly.

As I informed yeu during our discussion, although ths signing by the
Presidents of Moldova and the Russian Faderation of the Agreement on the
principles for the peaceful resolution of the comflict in the Dmiestr
districts of the Republic of Noldeva on 21 July 1992 has produced zome
positive results, the situation in the conflict area continues to be tense.
and there is a high possibility that it will become unsteble. The
negotiations betwaen the Goveramsnt of the Republic of Moldova and the
Government of the Russian Pederation aimed at ssttiag a dste for the
withdrawal of the 1l4th Russian Army from the texritory of my country have
started under the provisions of ths abova-mentionsd Agrsement, but there bhas
been little progress since then. The Russian Federation is delaying the
aegotistions aad the beginning of the withdrawal of its military forces.

Another problem we are facing is the grave violations of human rights in
the eastern districts of the Republic of Moidova, Some of them I had the
cccasion to address in my statement before the Goneral Assembly.

Against this background, I should be grateful if you would conszider the
possibility, with the conasnt of the Russian Faderation, of the participation
of United Nations observers in the negotistions between the Republic of
Moldovn and the Russian FPederation on the withdrawal of the 14th Army from the
territory of Moldova until their succeasful conclusion and in the process of
monitoring the withdrawal of the military forces.

Furthermore, we consider it is necessary, and we would like to request,
that & team of United Nations experts be assigned for a long period of time to
investigate and to monitor the observance of human rights in the Dniestr
districts of the Republic of Moldova.

I deeply believe that through the above-proposed actions the United
Nations will decisively contribute to the final settlement of the conflict in
the Republic of Moldova.

(8igned) Nicoles TAU
Minister for Foreign Affairs of
the Republic of Moldova
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